
 
 

After three consecutive super successful events ‘Agomoni’, 'Durga-Puja’ and ‘Kali-Puja’, we are now being 
prepared for our next event ‘New Year’s Eve’ and ‘Saraswati-Puja’.  

                                      

New Year’s Eve - 2019 
‘New Year’s Eve' will be held on December 31, 2019 at Duggan Community Hall 
(3728 106 Street NW, Edmonton, AB T6J 6M7). The event will start at 6 PM. There 
will be lots foods, dancing, fun & entertainment as well as door prizes to be won. 
 
❖ Event subscription:- 

➢ Member -> $20 per adult / Non-Member -> $25 per adult  
➢ $10 per kid/youth (6 yrs. and above) / $10 per fulltime student 
➢ Complimentary for kids under 6 yrs. 

 
We are requesting to confirm your attendance by December 15th with number of adult & kids (with age) so that we 
can have a better estimate specially for foods as we will outsource the snacks & dinner for this event. 

                        

                 Saraswati-Puja – 2020 
We will celebrate ‘Saraswati-Puja’ on January 25th, 2020 at Pleasantview 
Community Hall (10860 – 57 Ave NW, Edmonton, AB, T6H 1C2). We are in the 
process of finalizing a talented overseas singer from Sa-Re-Ga-Ma-Pa for the 

evening. We also request you to contact our cultural secretary or any EC member by 
December 27th if your kid (s) would like to perform on this occasion. More details of 
this event will be communicated soon. 
 

                                     

                                               Giving Back to the Community 
❖ ‘Krishti’ is proud to give back to community by donating a total amount of 

$900 to Kids Cancer Society through the fundraising activity led by the 
kids/youth group during our last Durga-Puja event. This is, no doubt, a great 
example of teamwork from our next generation.  
 

❖ ‘Krishti’ is planning to volunteer in ‘Edmonton Food Bank' next month (December). We will communicate the 

date & time as soon as it is fixed. Please let us know if you can join the team. 

                            

Thank You 
❖  A big ‘Thanks’ to all our sponsors / donors / advertisers/ volunteers and of course, YOU. With your continuous 

help and support, ‘Krishti’ is able to organize the events with super success. 

 
Cheers, 
 
‘Krishti’…where culture begins… 

Current Executive Committee Members  

President: Ananda Saha ∞ Vice President: Mitali Dasgupta ∞ General Secretary: Ashimabha Chowdhury ∞ Treasurer: Taniya Dutta  

Cultural Secretary: Debjani B Chowdhury ∞ Sports Secretary: Shikha Pandey ∞ Youth Secretary: Proteeti Biswas 

Ex-Officio: Malay Samanta 
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